

CITY OF LA CROSSE BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS

400 LA CROSSE ST LA CROSSE WI 54601-3396 MITCH REYNOLDS, President
CHRISTINE KAHLOW, Council Member
REBECCA SCHWARZ, Council Member
MATTHEW GALLAGER, City Engineer
ANDREA TRANE, Director Planning & Development
NIKKI M. ELSEN, City Clerk - Secretary

August 5, 2022

Honorable Mayor and Common Council Members

Re: 22-0883 Resolution and report of the Board of Public Works on the costs of operating and maintaining the parking system in downtown La Crosse.

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Board of Public Works considered the above matter at their meeting on August 1, 2022 and recommends the same be adopted.

Sincerely,

Mitch Reynolds President

/nme